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New Center for Clinical Research at WMed
Formed through Collaboration
Western Michigan University Homer Stryker M.D. School of
Medicine announces the formation of the Center for Clinical
Research, effective July 1, 2015.  Read More...
 

 
WMed Researcher Receives JDRF Funding
Craig Beam, PhD, professor in the department of biomedical
sciences and director of the division of epidemiology and
biostatistics, was recently awarded a grant from the Juvenile
Research Foundation (JDRF) ... Read More...

 
Family Medicine Resident Honored with
2015 AAFP Award for Excellence
Family Medicine resident Susan Jevert, DO was recently
selected to receive the 2015 American Academy of Family
Physicians (AAFP) Award for Excellence ... Read More...

Metaphors for the Teaching><Learning
Connection
Because we cannot see directly the mental models we each
have for teaching and learning, we use metaphors, such as
analogies, similies, and visual models ... Read More...
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WMed & You July 17, 2015
Our doors are open on July 17 at 1:30 p.m. for prospective
students and undergraduate pre-health advisors to learn more
and get to know WMed.  Read More...

New Assistant Professor Tameka Clemons
Joins Department of Biomedical Sciences 
Tameka Clemons, PhD, joins the biomedical sciences
department as an assistant professor with primary teaching
responsibilities in the areas of biochemistry ...  Read More...

Farewell to Elizabeth Burns, MD 
At a series of celebrations in late June, medical school faculty,
residents, staff, and community colleagues bid farewell to
Elizabeth Burns, MD, MA, who retires from the medical school
effective July 1, 2015.  Read More...
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